
 

 

The Barbara W. Hough Memorial Scholarship Fund  

 

Scholarship Application 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Barbara W. Hough memorial scholarship fund.  

We encourage you to read the instructions and submission guidelines carefully and to begin the process 

in advance to ensure having all the required paperwork completed on time.  Incomplete or late 

applications will not be considered by the selection committee.  

The deadline for this year’s applications is April 15th.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Scholarship Committee Chair.  

 

Sincerely  

 

Wendy H. McClure 

Scholarship Committee Chairperson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The Barbara W. Hough Memorial Scholarship Fund  

Scholarship Application 

 

Guidelines:  

Please read all instructions carefully.  

 

1. One (1) $1,500 scholarship will be awarded to a Clarke Preparatory School Senior through the 

Barbara W. Hough Memorial Scholarship Fund.  

 

2. This scholarship is to aid a student of Clarke Preparatory School.  

 

3. The applicant must have at least a C+ average in high school and meet all qualifications for 

admission to a regionally accredited two-year or four-year post-secondary institution.  

 

4. The applicant must submit a completed scholarship application, an official transcript of all high 

school grades, SAT and/or ACT scores, a resume of the individual’s personal history, a typed 

short essay (two TYPED page maximum) on the following two topics: 

a. What is your plan course of study and/or career goals?   

b. Why is this scholarship important to your educational plans?  

 

5. The applicant may attend any regionally accredited two-year or four-year college of his or her 

choice; however, any charges over and above the amount of the scholarship will be the 

responsibility of the applicant.  

 

6. Scholarship awards will be paid directly to the college of choice.  

 

7. The selection of the scholarship recipients shall be made by the Scholarship Committee based 

on merit.  

 

8. Scholarships will be awarded on an annual basis.  

 

9. Applications MUST BE postmarked on or before April 15th to be considered. 

 

10. Please send one (1) original of the applications and all documents to:  

The Barbara W. Hough Memorial Scholarship Fund 

ATTN: Wendy H. McClure 

3175 Tallahatta Spring Road  

Thomasville, AL 36784 

For questions, please contact the Scholarship Committee Chair - Wendy H. McClure @ 

wendy.mcclure@westrock.com. 

mailto:wendy.mcclure@westrock.com


 

 

APPLICATION 

The Barbara W. Hough Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 

(Please type or Print) 

 

              

Last Name    First Name    Middle Initial 

 

Address / Apt. No.             

 

City /State / ZIP             

 

Telephone (  )      E-mail Address       

 

 

Parents and/or Guardian:           

 

Number of Siblings Currently Enrolled in Accredited College and College which they attend: 

 

              

 

 

College of Choice:            

 

City / State:             

 

Planned Field of Study:            

 

Fall Semester Tuition Due Date:   / /  

    

                  

Application Submission Checklist 
Incomplete application packets will not be considered, so please follow all instruction, and double-check before submitting. 

 

 Completed Application 

 Official Transcript 

 SAT and/or ACT Scores 

 Resume of Personal History to include activities, hobbies, interests, social activity, community 

service, awards etc. 

 Typed Short Essay of Topics 

 


